From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:20:40 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 8:11 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Allison Parker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I think this is highly inappropriate, beyond tone deaf and laced with greed.

Everyone in this country KNOWS people are struggling with the current inflation! and enbridge thinks raising prices
is a great idea? Canadians are struggling DAILY to make choices between paying for food, rent/mortgage and bills.
And now enbridge has the audacity to ask to increase gas prices? Tell me you don’t care about Canadians without
telling me you don’t care about Canadians.

Companies are already making record profits. Those profits are because of greed. The whole mentality of “let’s get
as much money out of people as possible” is disgusting and toxic behaviour. But who cares, right? Not like we have

any other options to get gas from. Let’s just screw everyone over at once. How kind of you. (Sarcasm)

If this increase goes through, enbridge is setting them self up to start shutting accounts down for non-payment.
Because, again, CANADIANS CANT AFFORD AN INCREASE.

Enbridge should be ashamed and embarrassed that they’re asking for this increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --
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